
Dear Parents,  

         WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!!!!! It is so great to see all of the kids again, meet our new Crusader
family members, and hear all about everyone's wonderful summer activities.  I know it is going to be a
a great year at Corpus Christi.
         This year, we have a few new staff members.
          3rd Grade Teacher - Mrs. Marla Perry
          Middle school ELA Teacher - Mrs. Paula Heagy
          Elementary Art and Middle School PE - Mrs. Heather Henthorne
           Kindergarten Aide - Mrs. Leslie Huffman
Please remember to read the weekly newsletter and stay up to date on everything that is happening
here at Corpus Christi!
                                                                                  Peace and Blessings,    

        

M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E
P R I N C I P A L

CRUSADER NEWS
W E E K L Y  S C H O O L W I D E  N E W S L E T T E R

A U G U S T  3 1 ,  2 0 2 2
I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

SEPTEMBER
2 - Black and Gold Day
5 - NO SCHOOL
15 - Open House @ 6pm
       PTG @ 7pm
28 - Interim Report Cards Sent

OCTOBER
3 - Mass with Bishop Brennan at 11am
     Noon Dismissal for the student body
7 - Black and Gold Day
14 - Race for Education
       Noon Dismissal for the student body
 



GROUPS & CLUBSGROUPS & CLUBSGROUPS & CLUBS
To sign your child up for

any of the following
groups or clubs:

 
 
 
 
 

CLICK HERE

SAFETY PATROLSAFETY PATROLSAFETY PATROL
ALTAR SERVINGALTAR SERVINGALTAR SERVING

FORENSICSFORENSICSFORENSICS

Escape the Indoors
Adventure is Waiting

 
Join Cub Scouts to experience new and

exciting adventures in scouting as we explore
the great outdoors throughout the year!  This

Includes Rocket Launch, Hiking, Fishing,
Pinewood Derby, and other outings. The St.

Michael's Cub Scout Pack 5 signup is
Thursday Sept. 8  6pm to 7pm at St. Michael’s
School Cafeteria.  All girls and boys in grades

K-5 are welcome to join us! For more
information please contact Erika Scott 

304-559-3356 /SandEScott28@gmail.com or
Keith Zoeckler at (304) 312-7608 /

keithzscout@gmail.com

To sign up for 
SEPTEMBER 
after care, 
CLICK HERE

If you are picking
your child up
early for an

appointment or
other early

dismissal, please
drive around to
the BACK DOOR
and call the main

office.  We will
bring your child
out to meet you.

THANK YOU

https://forms.gle/rtTY25r9CumQiutGA
https://forms.gle/kX9GYwBut1wkUap48


Information on the RACE FOR
EDUCATION was sent out last
week.  Please read the entire

packet.  Only students who send in
names will be receiving a free

TShirt this year.

Race for
Race for
Race for   

Education

Education

Education

PARENTS - Espcially of Middle School Students
PLEASE make sure you are logging into FACTS/RENWEB
Middle School Homework and tests are listed on there
You can also check the calendar for upcoming events

And also order hot lunch!
If you need help logging in, please call the office.

PARENTS! 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR LUNCH

 
We are currently looking for 
HOT LUNCH VOLUNTEERS

 
If you are able to help us out,

please sign up by 
CLICKING HERE

 

We are currently looking for a
PART TIME CUSTODIAN

 
Job is approximately 25 hours 

a week from 12:30-5:30
 

If interested, please contact the
school office or email Mrs. Wall at

swall@ccwheeling.net

https://forms.gle/yzQo8ZLerZkJeyNYA

